
 

Learn About Our New Initiative to Transform the Future of Aging in Alberta 

Please complete our Futures Policy Forum Webinars Interest Form to be notified about all 
our FREE webinars & registration details. 

 

The AAG Futures Policy Forum 2022 
 
Announcing our new initiative to transform the future of aging in Alberta. The Alberta 
Association on Gerontology (AAG) seeks policy change through collaborative action. We will 
hold free webinars starting in April 2022. Please join us in learning and achieving a positive 
impact on healthy aging in Alberta.  

 
 

WHO 
 
The Futures Policy Forum seeks change for all 
Albertans. Created by AAG, we seek to engage: 
• older & younger persons of all genders, 

races, & religious beliefs 
• policy makers & government workers 
• caregivers & their families 
• community service providers 
• healthcare workers  
• students across all disciplines 
• and you! 
 

We believe everyone has a stake in the 
future of healthy aging in Alberta.   
 
WHY 
 
The pandemic shone a spotlight on deficiencies in 
care and services for older Albertans. The MNP 
Report to Alberta Health set out a vision for 
healthy aging and quality of life for older 
Albertans. The report describes an innovative 
transformation plan, along with many 
recommendations for action. AAG wants to see 
actions that move beyond good intentions. 
 

WHAT, HOW & WHEN 
 
The Futures Policy Forum will facilitate 
conversation, learning and collaboration to 
identify meaningful policy change. Our 
Stakeholder Collaborative Committee will 
advocate for progressive action on the suggested 
policies.  
 
FREE MONTHLY WEBINARS! 
 
We will hold FREE monthly webinars with guest 
speakers, opportunities to contribute ideas and 
ask questions. The webinars begin on April 6th, 
2022.  
 
We envision a better future for aging in Alberta. We 
advocate for: 

• more opportunities to age in place  
• more services in the community 
• more person-centered care in well-

designed supportive environments. 
 
Family caregivers & health care workers need & 
deserve more supports. We commit to helping older 
Albertans achieve a better quality of life as they 
age. 

We hope you will join us & transform the future of healthy aging in Alberta! Find out more details on our 
website at: albertaaging.ca/futures-policy-2022/ 
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